
 
 

 

July 15, 2024 

  

  

President and Members of Council 

City-County Building 

414 Grant Street 

Pittsburgh, PA 15219 

  

  

Dear President and Members of Council: 

  

Enclosed are proposed amendments to the LGBTQIA+ Commission Ordinance. These 
amendments are focused on ensuring that the LGBTQIA+ Commission has a dedicated staffer 
that will oversee the Commission’s recruitment, budget, recommendations and event planning. 
These amendments, once authorized, will provide the personnel necessary for the LGBTQIA+ 
Commission to continue creating recommendations, policies and research that will protect and 
support Pittsburgh’s LGBTQIA+ community. 
 
Thank you in advance for your favorable consideration of these important amendments.   
 
Yours in service, 

 
Ed Gainey, Mayor 
City of Pittsburgh 
Pronouns: He/Him/His 


